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To show our gratitude and appreciation for our employees this  
Thanksgiving, the Office Activities Committee (OAC) handed out   
certificates for Zippy's famous Local Favorite Platter, alongside some  
delicious pumpkin crunch from Diamond Head Bakery!  
 
Thank you to all of our amazing employees for your hard work and  
dedication!  
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Happy Thanksgiving!, Cont. 

We are happy to announce that we were named  
one of Hawaii Business Magazine’s Most  
Charitable Companies in 2022!  

Most Charitable Companies! 

Atlas Insurance Agency 

About: For-profit insurance agency 
Employees: 95 
Company’s Total Cash and In-Kind Donations: $267,527 
Top Nonprofits Supported: Hawaii Theatre, PBS Hawai‘i, Parents And Children Together, Hale Makua 
Health Services, American Heart Association, Child & Family Service 
AtlasInsurance.com 

https://www.atlasinsurance.com/
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Walk for Alzheimer’s! 
Coworkers, family, friends, and furry little critters of Atlas Insurance Agency all  
gathered in support of the Alzheimer's Association's Walk to End Alzheimer's on  
Saturday, November 5th! It was Atlas’ first community walk since the pandemic so it 
was so nice to get together again to have some fun in the sun! A big Mahalo to the  
following staff and their families that came to walk at the event: Aleksandr Razloga,  
Carol Davis, Chason Ishii, Christen Tominaga, Dani Ulmann, Emily Dirks, Grant  
Murakami, Jana Mukogawa, Jason Chang, Jessica Pippin, Joey Barroso, Keane Muranaka, 
Ken Fujiwara, Kenna Santos, Kim Soares, Kristen Ribilla, Lauren Esposo, Lisa Antonio, 
Mallorie Papin, Rubierose Cacho, Russell Park, Tricia Miyashiro, and Vivian Haitsuka. 
And although not in attendance, thank you to Dar Blas, and Vince Miyoi as well for 
their team monetary goal support. 

https://www.facebook.com/actionalz?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXwyu6KlhzlC9oPk4xNh4j5LL1aRB2TuMKdJQPmGis1r09RkRt1pHZNm0L9OUB8ecVCpipOuVGhgMgWOaX7K6qhZRMMS8usDqPR_9XlKZApeovAWHqOYiscQOpfNMvGPunsz8KTxvVoTC9-Db3C73cvGFW6mQGo38Sa2HgQgVpXPAQ3P-OKIOsJFgXtH9F33FmbASkhNZU0iymCY
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Walk for Alzheimer’s!, Cont. 
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Rise & Grind Café 

Get ready to "Rise & Grind" with the Atlas Café! Employees who won the café naming 
contest painted the new café sign while enjoying wine and personal charcuterie snack 
packs from Olive Branch. Painting led by Jenna Cook of Happy Canvas. 
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Chick-Fil-A Day at Atlas!  
In celebration of the soft opening of our new Atlas 
Rise and Grind Café,  our Employees were able to 
enjoy complimentary snacks, as well as sandwiches 
from Chick-fil-A!  
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Lanakila Meals on Wheels 
Atlas team members volunteered their time to help Lanakila Melas on Wheels as  
part of Island Holding's Malama Volunteer Program by delivering food to multiple 
homes! Thank you, Lanakila Pacific for providing food for our Kupuna and our local  
community! Special mahalo to our staff that helped: Adrene Thompson, Aleksandr 
Razloga, Brenda Pa, Carol Davis, Chase Kurosaki, Christen Tominaga, Cindy Miral, Dana 
Tokioka, Danielle Ulmann, Debbie Hagihara, Edmund Farm, Emily Dirks, Erika Nacar, 
Grant Murakami, Jessica Pippin, Julie Dang, Kale Kippen, Kenna Santos, Kim Soares, 
Kimberli Sakamoto, Kristen Ribilla, Lisa Antonio, Lisha Nakamura, Mallorie Papin,  
Nathan Nakasone, Rubierose Cacho, Sharilyn Tanaka, Sharon Hodson, Sheryl  
Uradomo, Sonya Botelho-Chun, Todd Tamori, Tricia Miyashiro, Tyrie Tanaka, and  
Van Nakashima. 
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Holiday Safety 
By: Devin Fukunaga 

The season of giving is now upon us but unfortunately the season of taking is also 
here.  The number of thefts increase during the holiday season which is a reason for 
concern.  According to the 2021 Honolulu Police Department (HPD) Annual Report, 
thefts increased from 17,843 incidents in 2020 to 20,079 incidents in 2021.  However, 
there are many more thefts which go unreported. To reduce the chances of becoming  
a victim, here are some helpful tips: 
 
1. With online shopping becoming so popular, it is very common to see the increased 

presence of delivery trucks in the neighborhood. Monitor when your packages are 
expected to arrive and don’t let the delivered items sit at your front door for an   
extended period.   

2. Build a relationship with your neighbors who are home during the day. Consider 
asking them to collect your delivered package if you are not home.   

3. Keep your valuables out-of-sight. Whether at home or the shopping mall, it’s        
important to keep bags and packages out-of-sight. If you are shopping, do not put 
recent purchases in the back seat of your car where they are visible.  

4. Be sure to lock your doors for your car and home. Also, lock the windows on the 
ground level of your home.  

5. Pay attention to your surroundings and be vigilant. Before leaving your car and 
store, scan the area. Take out earbuds and avoid texting or making a phone call  
until you are safely in the store or in your car. Distracted shoppers become easy 
targets. 

6. Install motion activated outdoor lighting for your house to light up surroundings.   
If the entry points to your home are illuminated, it may decrease the chances of a 
burglar targeting your home.   
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Holiday Safety, Cont. 
By: Devin Fukunaga 

7.  Cut gift and electronic boxes into small pieces so they can fit in your recycling 
 bin. Do not leave large boxes outside of your house as it will broadcast recent 
 purchases to potential thieves.   
 
Keep these safety tips in mind and stay  vigilant.  This way you and your family will 
have a more enjoyable holiday season!   

Mahalo to all of you who participated in 
the Employee Pulse Survey this past  
August.  In the survey we asked how the 
pandemic and current state of the  
economy has impacted you and your 
household and the two categories that 
respondents were most impacted by 
were food costs and transportation 
cost/time.  
  

In direct response to the survey and in 
support of our most important asset – our people –  
Atlas Insurance’s leadership team 
provided $1,000 gift cards to  
employees to offset some of the 
impact from the higher prices we 
have seen in our economy.  With 
having to choose between Costco, 
Foodland/Sack N Save, and Texaco 
Gas,  you cannot go wrong with any 
choices!  We hope these gift cards 
will provide a measure of support 
to all and we appreciate Atlas for 
helping us this Holiday Season!  

We Are So Grateful for the $1,000 Gift Cards!  
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Atlas Gives Back! 

The Atlas Insurance Agency Foundation continuously gives back throughout the year 
with corporate sponsorships or straight donations to organizations/ non-profits. 

Please don’t forget that Island Holdings will match your personal donation to a 501C3 
$1.00 for $1.00, up to $500 per employee. Contact Dana Tokioka at  

dtokioka@atlasinsurance.com for more details.  
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